
March 24th, 1926.

Professor J. Stewart, G/o. Hotel Pennsylvania, 
Hew York, ?T • Y.

Dear Professor Stewart
I an this morning in

receipt of a letter from Sir Ernest Bain telling 
ne of^your visit to this country in order to 
investigate University Medical Schools,

1 do not think your
trip would he complete without ? vi?it to refill* 
I "believe we have something interesting to see 
and when you come we shall try to make your visit 
pleasant.

Hoping that you may find It 
possible to come to Montreal, I- am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


